
 

 

 

Wat Ban Pra-ang School (Prasat Khuru Rat Phatthana) Announcement 

Policy on Not Accepting Gifts or Any Kind of Gratuities  

in the Course of Duty (No Gift Policy) 

Fiscal Year 2025 

Wat Ban Pra-ang School (Prasat Khuru Rat Phatthana) recognizes the importance of cultivating a 

positive organizational culture, core values, and appropriate practices among personnel 

regarding the giving or receiving of gifts, gratuities, or any other benefits arising from the 

performance of the duties. For preventing actions that may influence the exercise of power for 

personal or others' benefit, in accordance with the government’s policy on reform in anti-

corruption and misconduct prevention. 

To demonstrate our commitment to opposing all forms of corruption, and to promote virtue, 

ethics, and integrity in the workplace—which will lead to transparency and good governance—

Wat Ban Pra-ang School (Prasat Khuru Rat Phatthana) hereby declares itself an agency whose 

personnel shall not accept any kind of gifts or gratuities in connection with the performance of 

their duties, whether before, during, or after. This is to avoid any actions that may affect 

impartiality or decision-making, potentially resulting in favoritism or conflicts of interest. 

Executives and supervisors at all levels shall serve as role models and oversee that 

subordinates conduct properly and strictly adhere to anti-corruption and misconduct 

prevention measures. 

 

This announcement is made for general acknowledgement and strict compliance. 

 

 



 

Announced on: May 16, 2025 

 
(Ms. Nuankae Patisampita) 

Director of Wat Ban Pra-ang School 

(Prasat Khuru Rat Phatthana) 


